
Steven L. Beshear 
Governor 

Leonard K. Peters 
Secretary 
Energy and Environment Cabinet 

Commonwealth of Kentucky 
Public Service Commission 

21 1 Sower Blvd 
P.O. Box 61 5 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-061 5 
Telephone: (502) 564-3940 

Fax: (502) 564-3460 
psc. ky.gov 

David L. Armstrong 
Chairman 

James W. Gardner 
Vice Chairman 

Linda Breathitt 
Commissioner 

March 15,2013 

Michael Dudgeon 
Chairman 
Elkhorn Water District 
P.O. Box 67 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE: Case No. 2013-00098 
Elkhorn Water District 

The Commission staff has reviewed Elkhorn Water District's application in the 
above case and finds that it met the minimum filing requirements on March 12, 2013 
and has been accepted for filing. 

Enclosed please find a stamped filed copy of the first page of your filing. This 
case has been docketed and will be processed as expeditiously as possible. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502-564-3940. 

Sincerely, 

Gg- Linda Faulkner 

Filings Division Director 

LF/ke 
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EL I 7 
PUBLIC SERVICE FfPANKFORT, KY 40602 

March 9,201 3 

Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

To the Commission: 

The Elkhorn Water District respectfully requests that the Commission allow us to 
make an adjustment in our rates in accordance with 807 KAR 5:068 Purchased Water 
Adjustment Clause. 

The District purchased 65,363,500 gallons &om February 2012 to January 2013. 
The District sold 53,187,500 gallons to its customers. The effective cost of water 
purchased was 1.91 during the test period. With the wholesale increase by the Frankfort 
Electric and Water Plant Board the new cost is expected to be 2.01 making the total new 
cost $13 1,380.64. The difference between the old cost and the new cost is expected to be 
$6,536.35; the incrernented cost in terms of water sold is $.13 per 1,000 gallons. We 
propose to raise each gallonage block that amount. 

The following documents are enclosed: 

Purchased Water Rate Adjustment 

Copy of Tariff 

Statement of Water Purchased and Sold 

Notice to Customers 

Tariff Sheet 

If you have any questions , please contact the office at 695-443 1. 

Sincerely, 

w 3 .  
Michael F. Dudgeon 
Chairman 


